
The UNC-CH Student Chapter of the International Society for Pharmacoepidemiology,  
The UNC Center of Excellence in Pharmacoepidemiology and Public Health,  

and The UNC Department of Epidemiology are proud to present: 
 

 
 

The 7th Annual Harry Guess Memorial Lecture  
 

Malcolm Maclure, SD 
Professor and BC Chair in Patient Safety 

Dept of Anesthesiology, Pharmacology and Therapeutics,  
University of British Columbia 

Adjunct Professor of Epidemiology, Harvard School of Public Health 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

will present a seminar: 
 

“Compromising on Rigor to Encourage Participation? Applying 
Epidemiologic Methods in Patient Safety and Quality Improvement” 

 

Wednesday, April 23, 2014 
3:30 – 4:30 PM 

Tate-Turner-Kuralt 136 
(Auditorium, School of Social Work) 

 
A reception in the lobby area outside the Department of Epidemiology  

(2101 McGavran-Greenberg Hall) will follow the seminar.  
 

This event was funded in part by Student Fees which were appropriated and dispersed by the Student Government at UNC-Chapel 
Hill and the Graduate and Professional Student Federation  

 


